
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 27th September 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

The children have all made Mr Bryant feel incredibly welcome in his first week and he has loved 

teaching all of them! :) 

In English, the children have continued to enjoy their learning on the Adventures of Odysseus.  This 

week we have read about him and his crew being shipwrecked.  The children painted amazing pictures 

of the storm, before writing some excellent diary entries in role as one of the crew.  

In Maths, the children have continued their learning on place value with numbers up to 10,000,000.  

This included partitioning and working with large numbers on a variety of number lines 

In History, we researched daily life in ancient Greece. 

In Science, we learned about the formation of fossils and how they are essential to how scientists 

know about the changes to living things over millions of years. 

In PE, the children have developed their skills in Handball and Bench-ball. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Barney & Dora  

Headteachers Award:  Erin & Willow 

Shining Stars: Theo!  

Reminders & Messages  

Wednesday 2nd October: Stay and play for Pre school children - spread the word. Call 

the office to book a place. 

Thursday 3rd October: 

- Badgers first visit to the farm.   Please come to school in old clothes and wellies. 

Uniform to change into as well please!  

- Provisional date for individual and sibling school photos 


